
Bissen, Thursday, May 4th, 2021  

Dear Mr. Dr Emmanuel Kieffer,  

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal titled Scalable A.I.    

Recommitment System has been carefully reviewed and selected for the MeluXina early-

access program.  

We currently foresee the MeluXina supercomputer starting to be accessible on 

June 1st, 2021. The early-access allocation you have been granted will be valid until 

July 16th, 2021. If delays should happen in the start of operation, we would inform you 

as soon as possible. The end date of your early-access allocation would then be moved 

accordingly.  

Accessing the system implies to agree with the acceptable use policy document 

that will be provided to you in due time.  

Sincerely,  

Roger Lampach, CEO  
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